Holy Family Catholic High School Weekly Newsletter

Follow us on twitter:@HFCarlton ~ Facebook: @HFCarlton  Email: enquiry@holyfamilycarlton.org

“To grow in wisdom and grace.’
Friday 8th January 2021

A new invitation email for the Parent App has been sent out to all parents/carers who have not yet signed up. This email will come
from noreply@sims.co.uk and will contain an invitation link with a unique invitation code (included in the email). Previous invitation
codes will no longer work. Please check you spam/junk folders as well! If you are a parent/carer with parental responsibility and you
are priority 1 or 2 contact for your child, then you should get an email (unless you have already signed up). If you haven’t and think
that you fit the criteria, then please contact school via enquiry@holyfamilycarlton.org. Similarly, if you would like the Parent App
booklet sent out to you again, then please contact the school as above.




